The European Union for Secondary Schools pilot Course 
We kindly ask your feedback on the following decision to be taken.
· This paper is to identify which option the participating Institutions may prefer.
· Please insert the name of the School and mark your preferred solution with an “X”.
· Return this document to simone.coccia@eeas.europa.eu; by not later than 25 February 2022.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The European Union for Secondary Schools pilot course (Train the Trainers Course) was originally scheduled from the 20 to 23 June 2022 in Brussels. 
We ask your vote on the possibility to keep the Course as planned or to postpone it to the 1st week of July or the 1st Week of September 2022. 

	NAME OF THE SCHOOL: 

	Description of the Option
	Preferred solution
(mark with ‘X’)

	· Maintain the course from 20 to 23 June 2022
	

	· Postpone the course to 04 to 07 July 2022
	

	· Postpone the course to 05 to 08 September 2022
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